
CQC pilot of primary medical service inspections â€“ findings

In August 2012, CQC carried out a compliance pilot to look at methods for scheduled inspections of primary medical services. In the pilot CQC

inspected 42 volunteer services. It worked with inspectors and local stakeholders including local medical committees, patient participation groups and

primary care trusts. A full report of the findings is available.


